
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

November 21, 2016 

 

HOT LUNCH: Pizza Dippers with Marinara Dipping Sauce 

 Salad Bar, Milk 

        

1. Attentions runners! The Rotary Club of LaGrange is having its annual “Run for Pi” 

on Thanksgiving morning. The course is (of course) 3.14 miles and starts at 7:30 in 

the morning on Thanksgiving Day. And yes, you could win pie for dessert after the 

race! Students, faculty and other Gurrie family are invited to join in the fun. For more 

information please see Mrs. Rupert in room 109. Rotary is also looking for volunteers 

to hand out water or help on the course. See Mrs. Rupert if you would like to earn 

some service hours. 

 

2. There will be a team meeting today after school with Coach Varela in the art room at 

3:30p.m. for all students interested in joining this year’s Gurrie wrestling team. 

Important information will be discussed before the start of the season as practices will 

begin on November 28
th

. Students will be able to ride the late bus home today after all 

of the information is covered. 

 

3. Reminder: there is a STEM club meeting after school today until 5:00. Please have 

your rides arranged and see Mrs. Halper if you have any questions.  

 


